
São Paulo, February 14th 2023.

Dear,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Renan Lopes. During 
the period in which he worked as an employee at Wild Life, from 11/05/2018 to 11/28/2022, 
he was one of the people who helped to structure the Compositing department, and his 
contribution was very important in the sector.

Renan held the position of Senior in our team, and was responsible for the creation and 
assembly of composition setups, development of 2D footage libraries, and tools (Gizmos) 
for effects such as Muzzle Flash and Bullet time, which helped our production become 
more efficient and standardized. In addition, Renan assisted me in project management, 
both in the distribution of daily demand among the other compositors on the team and in 
alignments with other teams and departments. He always demonstrated a lot of dedication 
to fulfill his tasks with efficiency, quality, and within the agreed deadlines, always showing 
himself willing to help in any problem, regardless of the person or situation.

I strongly recommend Renan Lopes to any company that is looking for a qualified, 
dedicated, and organized employee. I am confident that he will perform the best possible 
work in any environment or challenge that is proposed, and I have no doubt that he will 
continue to evolve and achieve success in his personal and professional journey.

Sincerely,
,

Moises Gomes
FX Supervisor
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